
KAMLA NEHRU COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

                                                                                Dated: 12/08/2023 

                                            Notice 

 

• The ‘Orientation Day 2023’ of the College which was scheduled on 

Monday, 14th August ‘23 is being postponed to Thursday 17th August ‘23. 

 

• The College will reopen on Wednesday 16th August ‘23 as per the DU 

calendar. 

 

• All the First year students will be introduced to their department- teachers 

and students on the opening day i.e. 16th August from 9 am to 12 pm 

followed by a walk through the campus of the college. Parents are not 

allowed to enter with the newcomers on opening day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Kalana Bhakuni                                                                     Student Advisors 

Prinicipal(offg.) 


